
Friday January 17th 2020 

Dear Parents 

It has been another busy week at Laleham Lea. Canon 

Frank celebrated our ‘Start of a new term’ Mass in the 

Long Room on Wednesday. Our Year 5 Students led us in 

prayer and included their own thoughtful prayers too. 

Our School Council members have asked that the ‘Daily 

Mile’ challenge as part of ‘Fit for Life’ begins with a trial 

period for Junior Students. The challenge will start next 

Monday and see Students walking for 15 minutes a day to 

build up to one mile in laps of the playground at lunchtime. 

Thursday was ‘Pirate Day’ in the lunchroom and Students 

enjoyed the delicious special menu of  pirate-themed fare. 

Our Student Pirates donned their wonderful hats. 

Well done to our violinists and pianists who received 

awards from Ms Fenion this week for all their hard work 

practicing at home; keep up the good work and enjoy your 

prizes!  

Well done as always to our ‘Stars of the Week’. Our staff 

Care Bear has also returned and visited Mr Fuentes this 

morning with a ‘hug in a mug’. 

Our Peri Teachers do still have some vacancies. If you 

would like your child to learn an instrument, please            

contact the School Office for more information. 

Our lunchtime and after school clubs have started again 

this week. There are still some spaces left in some clubs 

(some of which are free of charge). Please do contact the 

School Office for booking  information.  

May I wish you a lovely weekend. 

Ms Barry  

Head Teacher 

 

Stars of the Week 



Nursery News  

Following our topic of Winter’, this week Nursery 

have been conducting an investigation to see what 

happens to ice when it melts.  

The main learning intention of this is to talk about 

why things happen and how things work. The       

children have been taking it in turns to hold ice      

cubes, placing them in warm water and answering 

questions to reflect their understanding.  

They have also been using extended vocabulary 

such as melt, melting, melted, changes, turns, 

same, different, freeze, freezing, liquid and solid.  

Miss Hogsden 

Pirate Day Lunch 

Students enjoyed ‘Pirate Day’ at lunchtime yesterday 

with a special Pirate-themed menu.  Nourish also ran a 

competition to see who design and make the best         

Pirate Hat to wear during lunch. 

Music Competition 

Well done to the winners of Ms Fenion’s Music 

Practice Competition.  

The Competition starts again for this term so keep 

up the hard work! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The prizes included metamorphic rocks from the 

British Museum. Mr Fuentes explained how they 

were formed. We also found out that some        

Students and Staff have their own metamorphic 

rock collections. 

 



Monday Jan 20th 

  

Swimming 

Latin 

Spanish 

Scrabble 

Art Club 

11+ Booster 

Reading 

Yrs. 1 3&6 

Yrs. 5-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Rec—Y2 

Yrs. 1-2 

Juniors 

Yrs. 1-2 

Kit needed 

1.05-1.35pm 

12.40-1.05pm 

3.20-4.00pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4pm 

Tuesday Jan 21st Chess 

Homework  

CPFC 

French Club 

Accelerated Maths 

 

Yrs. 4-5 

Yrs. 3-6 

Rec-Y2 

all 

Yr.5 

1-1.30pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Weds Jan 22nd Travel the World 

Homework 

Games 

Tennis 

Yrs. 3-4 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs.3-6 

Yrs.1-6 

1.05-1.35 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.20-4.20pm 

Thursday Jan 23rd Drama 

Music Theory 

Homework 

AM Soccer 

STEM 

Ballet 

Ballet 

Ballet 

Lego Club 

LAMDA 

Yrs.3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yr.5 

Nursery 

Reception 

Y1/2 

Rec-Yr.2 

12.30-1pm 

1.05-1.35pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.15-4.00pm 

4-4.45pm 

4.45-5.15pm 

3.30-4pm 

Friday Jan 24th Prayer Club 

Art Club 

Fencing 

All 

Yrs.3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

12.35-1.05 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

School Calendar W/C January 20th 2020 

Dates for you diary this term: 

February 11th—Safer Internet Day 

February 17th-21st—Half Term 

March 5th—World Book Day 

March 17th—Easter Concert (Yrs.3-6) 

March 27th (12.15pm)—End of term 


